
OFFICIAL NOTICE
The Penn Hills School District
is  currently  seeking
qualifications  of  providers  to
propose energy conservation
measures  through  a
Guaranteed  Energy  Savings
Contract. Submissions should
be   submitted  no  later  than
2:00  p.m.  Wednesday
November 1, 2023. Responses
should be sealed and clearly
marked:  Re:  Proposal  for
Guaranteed Energy Savings
Act   and  submitted  to  the
following address:

Penn Hills School District
Attn: John Zahorchak

Re: Proposal Response for
Guaranteed Energy Savings

Act
260 Aster Street

Pittsburgh, PA 15235
The Board of School Directors
reserves the right to reject any
or  all  submissions  and  to
waive any
irregularity in qualifications.

John Zahorchak
CFO

Penn Hills School District


